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Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—91% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—92% 

    Year 4—93% 

   Year 5—92% 

   Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for July is Hope. 

 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that all children return to 
school in September wearing full school 
uniform, including black shoes. Also just to 
remind you that children must not come to 
school wearing earrings. If your child is 
having their ears pierced please ensure it is 
done at the start of the school holidays. 

 

 

Summer Fair 

A huge thankyou to everyone who       
supported our summer fair last week. The 
horrible weather didn’t put people off, 
although the teachers on soak the teacher 
got a bit wetter than normal! We       
managed to raise an impressive £841 
which will be used to develop the outside 
space for the children to enjoy. 

Good bye Mrs Haxby. 

As you know Mrs Haxby is leaving us. We 
would all like to wish her the best of luck 
as she moves to Yorkshire to continue her 
life and career over there. Thankyou Mrs 
Haxby for all your hard work at St   
Thomas’. We will all miss you. 

Good bye and good luck to our Year 6 pupils 

We would all like to wish the children in Year 6 
the best of luck as they move on from St Thomas’ 
to their new high schools. They’ve had an     
amazing journey here with us and we know they 
are all ready for the next chapter in their lives. 
They have enjoyed their leavers’ party and       
assembly, giving us the opportunity to celebrate 
with them. Thankyou also to  the parents of the 
children for all your support over the years. 


